
28th August, 2020 

A DELAY WITH SUPPLY OF TITLE CERTIFICATES – 

 

If you have recently ordered, or, if you are planning on ordering soon a 

title certificate, please note that we are having issues getting the paper 

due to the COVID - 19 situation...........of course! 

 

We will let you know when it is all sorted 

 

Anne, Pat and Jenni 


